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Thank you to our  

Sponsors 

Dear TARC Members, 

I hope this newsletter finds 
everyone’s business in full 
swing, and having a busy 
and productive year.  From 
all indications and from 
the contractors and suppli-
ers I have spoken with, 
work seems to have im-
proved across the state.   
Our association has been 
extremely busy this year, 
working to strengthen the 
association and provide 
more value to our mem-
bers. 

We just returned from our 
Summer Convention, that 
was held June 4th -7th in 
Orange Beach, Alabama at 
the Perdido Beach Resort.  
Attendance was very good 
this year.  We had a tre-
mendous amount of sup-
port from our sponsors.  
The educational and train-
ing programs were infor-
mative and I hope every-

one was able to take 
something away from the 
meetings that will im-
prove their business. 

We awarded scholarships 
for the upcoming fall se-
mester to four very de-
serving applicants.  Their 
names were announced at 
our farewell dinner on 
Saturday night and can 
been seen in the newslet-
ter.  This brings a total of 
fifty five scholarships our 
association has awarded 
since the scholarship pro-
gram began, about fifteen 
years ago. 

One of our organization’s 
finest achievements was 
getting our Roofing Li-
cense Law HB480 passed 
last year.  It was passed 
and signed by Governor 
Haslam on April 19th, 
2013, and went into effect 
January 1st of this year.  I 
think this will improve 

our industry and help all 
members across the state. 

Last, I would like to thank 
all of our sponsors.  Please 
take a minute to look 
through the newsletter and 
take notice of the organiza-
tions that support our asso-
ciation, without their dedi-
cation and support our as-
sociation would not be so 
successful. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Rick Ragan 

TARC President 

President’s Corner  

TARC Newsletter 

Thank You for a Great Convention! 
Thank you to all of our 

2014 Convention Spon-

sors! We could not have 

put on such a great con-

vention without your gen-

erosity and support! 

For those who attended 

TARC convention please 

be sure to take a look 

at all of our great pho-

tos on the TARC web-

site, 

www.tarcroof.com.  



Our 2014 Scholarship Recipients 

are Riley Powell, Grace Tyrrell, 

Haley Sanders, and McKenzie 

Mullins.  

Congratulations ladies! TARC 

wishes you nothing but the 

best in your continued studies.  

We are happy to announce that 

the TARC Scholarship Fund has 

awarded four, $1,000.00 Schol-

arships for the 2014– 2015 aca-

demic year.  

Read about our scholarship re-

cipients on the new TARC web-

site at www.tarcroof.com.  

New legislation has been introduced 

in Congress to reform the deprecia-

tion schedule for certain commer-

cial roof systems to help unleash 

greater economic growth in the 

roofing industry. This bipartisan 

legislation will help create 40,000 

new construction industry jobs, 

benefit millions of small businesses 

nationwide and advance energy effi-

ciency in the commercial building 

sector. NRCA urges members to 

contact their senators and rep-

resentative in Congress in sup-

port of this legislation to 

broaden its support and in-

crease the chances for enact-

ment into law.  

Background 

Depreciation reform is needed be-

cause between 1981 and 1993, the 

depreciation schedule for all non-

residential property was increased 

from 15 to 39 years. However, ac-

cording to an independent study 

commissioned by NRCA, the aver-

age life of most commercial roof 

systems is only 17 years. This causes 

building owners to delay the full 

replacement of older, failing roof 

systems in favor of limited, piece-

meal repairs. Reforming the out-

dated 39-year depreciation sched-

ule for commercial roof systems will 

remove an obstacle in the tax code 

to greater economic activity in the 

roofing industry. 

 

To rectify this problem, Reps. Tom 

Reed (R-N.Y.) and Bill Pascrell (D-

N.J.) have introduced H.R. 4740 in 

the House and Sens. Ben Cardin (D-

Md.) and Mike Crapo (R-Idaho) 

have introduced S. 2388 in the Sen-

ate. These companion bills, if en-

acted, would create a new 20-year 

depreciation schedule for commer-

cial roof system retrofits that meet 

requirements of ASHRAE 189.1—

2011, "Standard for the Design of 

High-Performance Green Build-

ings."  

Read More at www.nrca.net 

informative educational ses-

sions, and special events.  

For those wanting condos, we 

will be blocking rooms at the 

Phoenix East II and Phoenix 

East, directly next door to Per-

dido Beach Resort.  

Get ready for Summer Conven-

tion 2015! We will be hosting 

our annual convention at the 

Perdido Beach Resort in Beauti-

ful Orange Beach, Alabama.  

Join TARC at the beach for a fun

-filled educational conference  

with networking opportunities, 

Watch your e-mail for more  de-

tails! 

Scholarship Winners Announced  

NRCA Action Alert: Commercial Roof Systems Depreciation Reform Introduced in Congress 

Summer Convention 2015 Location Revealed  
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1. Develop Professional Con-

tacts. Meet others in the same 

profession who have the same 

successes, problems, and chal-

lenges as you do!  

2. Improve Your Technical 

Expertise. You will have sev-

eral opportunities to attend our 

highly professional Technical 

and Educational Sessions.  

3. Improve Your Professional 

Image.  

4. Develop Profitable Rela-

tionships with Suppliers 

and Manufacturers. Meet 

and develop lasting friendships 

with people who supply for your 

business.  

5. Have a Voice on Capital 

Hill. TARC suppliers and con-

tractors are kept up to date on 

of recent court decisions effect-

ing our industry.  

6. Size Doesn’t Matter. 

Whether our members are large 

or small, we provide the same 

service to everyone. You won’t 

get lost in the crowd.  

7. Statewide Referral Service. 

The Association Staff receives 

numerous inquiries from 

throughout the state requesting 

names of contractors and sup-

pliers.  

8. Mix Business With Pleas-

ure. By attending our annual 

convention you will be exposed 

to the latest technology avail-

able. Normally lasting 3-4 days, 

convention is filled with educa-

tional sessions, networking op-

portunities, and family friendly 

fun! There’s something for eve-

ryone and plenty of time to re-

lax and get acquainted  

July 30 - 31: AIATN Convention 

This year’s AIATN Conven-

tion will be held at the Nash-

ville Music City Center. Join 

us at the TARC booth to help 

us spread the word about  

our association and the new 

law!  

2014-2015 Board of Directors  

Top 8 Reasons to be a TARC Member 

Upcoming events  

Immediate Past President -   

Jason Napier, Turner Roofing Com-

pany  

1 Year Directors - Jay Helton and 

John Maxwell  

2 Year Directors - Bill 

Kimbrough, Jr. and Clark Napier  

3 Year Directors - Barry Frazier 

and Jacob Finstad  

Associate Member President - 

John McNicholas, Johns Manville 

East TN Representatives - 

Mitch Watson and Dave Dodson 

West TN Representatives - 

Lance Stewart and Ryan Bell  

Middle TN Representatives - 

Wright Brooks and Thomas Weaver 

President - Rick Ragan,  Southern 

Roofing Co. of TN  

1st Vice President - Curtis Sut-

ton, Rackley Roofing Co., Inc.  

2nd Vice President - Josh Hip-

sher, C.M. Henley Company, LLC  

Secretary-Treasurer - Robert 

Smith, Jr., Donelson Roofing Co., 

Inc.  
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October 9: Fall Golf Tournament 

The Fall Golf Tournament  will be 

held at  the Greystone Golf Club in 

Dickson, TN. Watch your mail for 

more information shortly!  



This Newsletter was made possible by our generous sponsors and 

TARC’s Communications Committee.  

P.O. Box 60128  

Nashville, TN 37206 

 

Phone: 615-515-5299 

To sponsor TARC’s next newsletter contact 

Kiersten Backs at the TARC Office at  

kiersten@tarcroof.org 

Tennessee Association of Roofing Contractors 

P.O. Box 60128 

Nashville, TN 37206 


